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10th December, 1948,

Dear Sir,

1 am in receipt of your letter of the lst instant
respecting the tanker "PATRONAVE 1" and with regard thersto
I have to Inform you that in the elrcumstancesthe Comilttee
are agreeable to the renewal of the serewshafts :nd the
starboard bropeller Leing postponed until the end of April,
1948, T shall be glad if you will inform the Owners aceordingly.

In view of the remarks contained in your memorandum
of the 5th ultiro it 1s concluded that the Modlified Survey
of the 011 fngines will shortly be carried out and I may
say that your report on thia inspection 1s now awaited.
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With refersnce to your letter of the 4th Angust

- last respecting the steamer "GUARAPHAVA", I shall be glad
to learn how this case standa in view of the fact that

the Boller Survey became due in June last,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

¥. Caldwell, H8q.,

RIC DE JANREIRO,
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